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Kina Securities Limited (ASX: KSA) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Kina Securities Limited (‘KSA’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of KSA, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 5 December 2019 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 
Corey Lian 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
 



 

 

3 December 2019 

To: ASX Limited 
20 Bridge St SYDNEY NSW 2000  
AUSTRALIA 

PNGX Limited 
Harbourside West Building, 
Unit 1B.02, Level 1, Stanley 
Esplanade, Down Town, Port 
Moresby 121,  
PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

By email:   tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au            EWamsa@pngx.com.pg   

lisa.banh@asx.com.au              Mareva.Taimetua@pngx.com.pg  
Request for trading halt: Kina Securities Limited (ASX Code: KSL | PNGX Code: KSL) 
We request a trading halt to be applied to our securities under ASX Listing Rule 17.1 and PNGX Listing 
Rule 17.1, and set out below details of the request as per the rules of each of ASX and PNGX. 
 
We would like the trading halt to commence immediately.  
 
Reasons for trading halt: Finalisation of Proposed Strategic Investor Placement. 
 
How long we want the trading halt to last: Until the earlier of such time as KSL makes an 
announcement to ASX & PNGX in relation to the outcome of the Proposed Strategic Investor Placement 
and the commencement of trading on Thursday, 5 December 2019.  
 
The event we expect to happen that will end the trading halt: The issue of an announcement to ASX 
& PNGX announcing the outcome of the Proposed Strategic Investor Placement. 
 
Other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt or that ASX or PNGX 
have requested: KSL is not aware of any reasons why the trading halt should not be granted, or of any 
other information available at this stage that is relevant to the trading halt request. 
 
We confirm that we are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Chetan Chopra 
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
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